
Dear Flagler School Board:

I am writing to express my strong interest in the position for CEO/Superintendent of Flagler
Schools. Having been a dedicated member of this organization for many years, I have
developed a deep understanding of our Guiding Principles, Core Values, Mission and Vision.
Through the various roles that I have held here in Flagler Schools, I have demonstrated a
consistent commitment to fostering collaboration with all stakeholders, delivering high-
quality work, and driving operational efficiency, making me uniquely qualified for this
pivotal role. I am well-versed in the intricacies of our operations and have consistently
demonstrated a proactive approach to problem-solving. These skills are needed as we
navigate through not only a change in leadership but a rapidly changing educational
landscape. With landmark initiatives such as Universal Choice we must continue to create
ways to meet the changing needs of our students and their families. I believe that involving
parents in the decision-making process regarding their children's education leads to more
engaged students and a stronger sense of community.

In my current role as Interim Superintendent, I have begun much of the work that is needed
to improve academic achievement, stabilize the workforce and improve community
engagement. My track record of delivering results and fostering positive working
relationships has allowed me to build strong rapport with our faculty, staff, students,
families and this community. I am confident that my knowledge of our Core Values, coupled
with my hands-on experience and high expectation in many different roles, will enable me
to lead Flagler Schools towards continued success.

Thank you for considering me for this role. I look forward to the possibility of contributing
to the growth and excellence of Flagler Schools as we move Flagler Forward. Please find my
attached resume for your review. 

Sincerely,

LaShakia Moore

LASHAKIA MOORE
moorel@flaglerschools.com

August 18, 2023
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